
From: Gavino Fernandez
To:  Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: Case - C16-2020-0001
Date: Tuesday, June 02, 2020 5:15:07 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Board of Adjustment Members, 
 We the members of Barrio Unido Neighborhood Association, hereby submit this letter of
support for case   C16-2020-0001, variances request,  for consent approval at  your June 8,
2020,  Board of Adjustment meeting. We met with Jason Thumlert, of Endevor and answered
all of our questions.  Please advise

Gavino Fernandez, Jr. 
 President Barrio Unido Neighborhood Association  
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to CSIRT@austintexas.gov.
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